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21 March 2025, Baler, Aurora – As part of the celebration of the 25th 
National Women’s Month with the theme “Babae sa Lahat ng Sektor, 
Aangat ang Bukas sa Bagong Pilipinas PSA Aurora personnel 
conducted a Clean-Up Drive activity at Sabang beach, Brgy. Sabang, 
Baler, Aurora. The activity started at 5:30 AM that involved 21 personnel. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              

              Aurora PSA Personnel during the Beach Clean-Up Drive at Sabang beach (21 March 2025) 

 

 
This activity highlighted the office’s social responsibility concern and 
demonstrated commitment in maintaining a clean and sustainable 
environment. Philippine Statistics Authority - Aurora personnel were briefed 
on safety protocols and the goals of the clean-up effort. This included 
guidelines on handling waste and the importance of teamwork. Teams were 
assigned in different areas of the beach to ensure comprehensive coverage 
and diligently, collecting litter and debris, and disposing of waste 
responsibly. 
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During the successful cleanup effort, the team gathered lots of twigs, 
coconut fruits drifted by the waves, some plastic bottles, bags and juice 
packs. Employee camaraderie was bolstered by their sense of 
achievement.  

 
In addition to improving the barangay local government surroundings, PSA 
Aurora clean-up drive on 21 March 2025, had a significant positive impact 
on the participants’ teamwork and sense of community duty. The favorable 
results demonstrated how important this program is, in encouraging 
environmentally friendly behavior and community involvement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Beach Clean-Up Drive at Sabang beach 
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FERDINAND E. SANTIAGO 
(Supervising Statistical Specialist) 
Officer-in-Charge 
PSO Aurora 
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